G.Caboto Italian Club

46 Purdy Street

Harrison, NY 10528

July 5™, 2022

Dear Mayor Dionisio and Members of Town Board,
The G.Caboto Italian Club would like to hold a street fair in the parking lot at Park Avenue
and Purdy Street on September 18", 2022 from 12PM to 7PM.
We will require the portion of Park Avenue between Harrison Avenue and Purdy Street
be closed during those hours.
The event will include mainly food trucks from various local food vendors, live music and perhaps
some games.
We would very much appreciate receiving a permit to hold this event on the specified date
and time frame.

We thank you in advance for your kind consideration and look forward to cooperating

with you on this event.

Sincerely,
Italo Panzariello
President

G.Caboto Club



